Chris O'Brien

From: Dr John DeMello <drjohndemello@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 6:11 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H 7591

Dear Representatives,

First of all | would like to thank you for all you do for our state and for our people. | don't think you are thanked
enough. | wish to call your attention to and consider passing H-7591 while you have a chance to prevent the extremely
difficult access to care as seen with dental services because of the neglect to do the same regarding Dental fees since
1992. Such neglect has resulted in an access to care crisis as well as a decreasing and aging population of dentists as
dentists chose to practice outside of Rhode Island.

Sincerely,

John B DeMello DDS
2 Oak Hill Dr
Lincoln, R.l. 02865
401-744-5319
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Chris O'Brien

From: Dr John DeMello <drjohndemello@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 5:12 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Re: H-7951

Sorry. Itis 7591
Thank you
Dr DeMello
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From: House Finance Committee <HouseFinance@rilegislature.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 12:01:04 PM

To: Dr John DeMello <drjohndemello@hotmail.com>

Subject: RE: H-7951

This bill number is not correct. Can you resubmit with correct bill number.

From: Dr John DeMello <drjohndemello@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2024 9:09 PM

To: House Finance Committee <HouseFinance@rilegislature.gov>
Subject: H-7951

Dear Representatives,

Please consider H-7951 while you have a chance to prevent the extremely difficult access to care as seen with dental
services because of the neglect to do the same regarding Dental fees. Such neglect has resulted in a decreasing and
aging population of dentists as dentists chose to practice outside of Rhode Island.

Sincerely,

John B DeMello DDS
2 Oak Hill Dr
Lincoln, R.l. 02865
401-744-5319
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